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April 6, 2018 

The Secretariat 
Rule of Law and Democracy Section, 
OHCHR 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

 

Re. Privacy Report OHCHR Contribution to be included/considered. 
 
As all organisations are in a type of “business”, it should be made a part of their cost 
formulae/business model to ensure (compel) the “Right of the Data Subject to free access and 
ongoing updates of All data that is used and how”. A section on the corporate websites that 
have free access to portals, registered transactions, audited records for the Data Subjects. 
Data integrity is essential if used to have any value and citizens having involvement on a 
continuous basis will create a safety valve that will allow check on abuse and false conclusions. 
 
Much like pollution and other externalities if these are not designed out of the Business 
Model(s) at the outset everyone will suffer generations of needless “fallout”. 
The most recent developments with SCL/Cambridge Analytics and so many more that have not 
been exposed have shown that the uncontrolled use of free data needs to be ruled in a 
different way GDPR and national laws may not do this. 
 
I would like to thank you for the chance to rewrite my email, as always all communications 
need a second reading. I welcome any further feedback as to the progress of this very vital 
opportunity to set thing for the future. 
 

Sincerely, 

Ken Kanwal Gunjal 
 


